Supplier’s Declaration
Medical Devices Regulation
(MDR)

Staubli Electrical Connectors (hereinafter referred to as “STAUBLI") is aware of the Regulation (EU)
2017/745 on medical devices. STAUBLI has every intention to contribute to the continuing process
for obtaining a cleaner, healthier, and safer environment. We are continuously improving our
products and processes.

“Medical Devices” means any instrument, apparatus, appliance, software, implant, reagent, material
or other article intended by the manufacturer to be used, alone or in combination, for human beings
for one or more of the following specific medical purposes:

diagnosis, prevention, monitoring, prediction, prognosis, treatment or alleviation of disease,
diagnosis, monitoring, treatment, alleviation of, or compensation for, an injury or disability,
investigation, replacement or modification of the anatomy or of a physiological or pathological
process or state,

providing information by means of in vitro examination of specimens derived from the human
body, including organ, blood and tissue donations.

We declare that our products are not in scope of the Medical Devices Regulation.

The information contained in this statement is based on our knowledge and belief as of the date of
this statement. We have taken and will continue to take reasonable steps to provide representative
and accurate information.
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